
h".1 T M SOUTHLAND BROADCASTING COMPANY 
1580 K. C. BOX 205 

ATMORE, ALABAMA 

DEC. 14, 1949 

DEAR MR. GEAkY, 

THIS IS TO VERIFY YOUR REPORT OF RECEPTICH OF WATM DUPING 

OUR EQUIPTMENT TE3FS. I AM SURE THE INFORMATION IN YOUR 

REPORT WILL SE OF MUCH HELP TO US. 

THANK YOU VERY MUCH FOR YOUR INTERESTING REPORT. WE 

WILL LOOK FORWARD TO HEARING FROM YOU AGAIN WHEN WE CONDUCT 

FUTURE FREQUENCY CHECKS. 

YOURS TRULY, 

KL I EN EVANS 

ENGINEER 


